

GATEWAY GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

PO BOX 338, 223 South Main Street QUANAH, TEXAS 79252 940-663-5722 940-663-2577 FAX

Directors: W.W. Tabor, Jason Poole, Heath Burns, H.L. Ayers, Brent Whitaker, Harvey Truelock, James Sweeney, William Luckett, Delton Brown, James Gillespie, Gage Moorhouse, Zach Shadowheart

To: Tax Appraisal Districts Tax Assessor/Collectors Hardeman, Foard, Childress, Cottle, Motley, King Counties

Please be advised that on September 7, 2023, the Board of Directors of Gateway Groundwater Conservation District met at a public meeting to consider setting the tax rate for 2023. The board voted to set the tax rate at \$.01 per \$100 assessed valuation for the 2023 year. The district has not incurred any indebtedness.

Thank you,

Carrie Dodson

General Manager

Carrie Dochu